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Community Invited to Learn More About  

Improvements to MoPac South at Open House 
 

(Austin, Texas) –The community is invited to attend the first Open House for the MoPac South 

Environmental Study, a combined effort of the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority (Mobility 

Authority) and the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT), to address traffic congestion on the 8-mile 

stretch of MoPac between Cesar Chavez Street and Slaughter Lane. Attendees will have the opportunity to 

learn more about the study process, talk with planners and engineers, ask questions and submit comments. 

No formal presentation will be given, and attendees are invited to come-and-go at their convenience. Over 

the course of the study, a full range of alternatives will be developed, taking into account the needs of 

drivers, transit riders, bicyclists and pedestrians as well as surrounding businesses, neighborhoods and the 

environment. For more information visit www.MoPacSouth.com.   

 

WHAT: MoPac South Environmental Study Open House  

 

WHO: Mobility Authority and TxDOT officials, project planners and engineers  

 

WHEN: Thursday, November 7, 2013, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

 

WHERE: James Bowie High School Cafeteria  
     4103 W Slaughter Ln. 
    Austin, Texas 78749  

 

MEDIA OPPORTUNITIES: Interviews with project officials and community residents.  
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